
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

Date: 2/13/19 

 

To: Youth/Children Ministers 

 

From: Nina 

 

Re: Adopt a Missionary for summerLIVE 

 
We appreciate our volunteers so much at the camp each year.  We want 

to be able to help them out, if possible, and need your help.  If your 

church/group would like to ‘adopt a missionary’ by paying a volunteer’s 

way to camp, that would be such a blessing!  Let me know if you’d like a 

missionary (or two!) to adopt and I will send you the certificate.  Color in 

each letter of ‘summerLIVE’ for every $12 you collect until you have 

$120.  Then have your students sign the certificate and return it to our 

office with their monetary gift.  We will use it to let the missionary know 

they have been adopted and paid in full for camp!  I can’t think of a 

better way to show your appreciation for them!   

 

Thank you for supporting our camp that has made a difference in so 

many young lives in the last 10 years! 
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